Аттестационная работа

Учитель: Воронина Марина Владимировна

Класс 7-1

Срок сдачи: 15.05.2023

Обратная связь: Voronina.manu@yandex.ru

Контрольная работа № 3

Final Test

1.	Listen to the tape, (54), and decide which sentences are true.
	1. a) The friends are going to spend much time near
	the lake.
	b) The friends are going to spend much time doing the museums.
	2. a) The friends are afraid of swimming in cold water.
	b) The friends are going to swim in cold water.
	3. a) Frieda's grandfather has got a boat.
	b) Frieda's father has got a boat.
	4. a) Jason can water-ski very well.
	b) Jason can't water-ski very well.
	5. a) Frieda thinks it is easy to learn to water-ski well.
	b) Frieda thinks it is difficult to learn to water-ski well.
	6. a) Tourists often visit Grasmere.
	b) Tourists don't often visit Grasmere.

2. Read the text and answer the questions after it.

The Osbournes

The Osbournes are a real family. They live in the US. Now they are nearly as popular as the famous Simpsons family whom people know from television. There are four people in the Osbournes family. The father, Ozzy Osbourne, is a successful heavy rock star. His wife's name is Sharon. They have two children — Jack, who is sixteen years old, and Kelly, who is seventeen.

Sharon loves dogs and they have more than ten dogs in the house. Jack is lazy, he hates school and spends half of his life eating pizza and playing computer



games. Kelly is not a very pleasant girl. She thinks that the world is unfriendly and life is boring. Ozzy becomes angry easily and shouts at his wife and children when they ask him to get up early and walk the dogs.

A lot of parents in America believe that the Osbournes are a very bad example for their children, especially Ozzy and Sharon. But Kelly says that her parents are wonderful. "I love them so much. They are always there to help us."

(from "Club" Nov./Dec. 2002)

1) V	Where do the Osbournes live?
2) H	How many children are there in the Osbournes family?_
_	Tow many children are there in the objectives rainty.

¹ especially [ґspeʃəli] — особенно

	3)	What animals does	the mother of the far	mily like?			
	4)	What is Jack fond	of doing?	Post of			
Ĭ.	5)	What does Kelly th	nink about the world s	he lives in?			
	6)	What does she thin	ak about her parents?	The state of the s			
3. N	Put	t the parts of the te	xt in the right order.	Section Section 1			
') I don't want this to happen this year again. That is why I'm writing this letter. I have a wonderful idea: don't give me anything but write me a check for five million dollars, and I'll buy the presents myself.					
	1	I think I know why I got the presents I didn't want. I believe that your helpers are lazy and no good at all. So when they got my letter in their office before Christmas, they put it in the wrong place ¹ but didn't read it to you.					
		My letter was unus 15,000 Christmas	sually long. I wrote in presents I wanted fo	ust before Christmas. In the letter about the Ir the New Year. But nich I didn't like very			
			nd a Very Happy New	Year to you, Santa.			
				Yours Willy Sandford			
			3.				

4.	Cho	ose the right item	and	complete	the s	entences.
	1.	You are not good	You are not good at maths,		you?	
		a) aren't		b) are		c) were
	2. I will wear jeans to the party if them.					my mother
		a) buy		b) will bu	ıy	c) buys
	3.	r a shower				
		a) was taking		b) took		c) will take
	4.	to us.				
		a) comes		b) will co	me	c) come
	5. Andy, you hear the train now?					
		a) do		b) are		c) did
	6.	Wilson never lis				
		a) everybody		b) anybo	dy	c) nobody
	7. The Browns don't know my e-mail address and I don't kn					
		to make the file				
		a) they		b) their		c) theirs
	8.	Tower Bridge	is	situated	in	London not far from
	Tower.					
	1110	a) a		b) the		c) —
	9.	Jack, you very cold.		sw	im i	n the river. The water is
		a) must		b) may		c) mustn't

10.	Where is the money? — I think				
	on the table.				
	a) it is	b) they are	c) them are		

5. Choose the right verb forms to complete the text.

Alec was a very busy boy. He (¹have) no time for playing games with other children because he (²work) a lot at school. And he (³know) all the answers to his teacher's questions. Alec (⁴do) his room every day and always (⁵wear) his pyjamas when he (⁶go) to bed. In fact, he was too good to be true.

One Saturday morning when the sun (7shine) in the bright blue sky, Alec (8decide) to go to the zoo, as on Saturdays children under ten (9can) go to the zoo free.

In the zoo he (¹⁰buy) a zoo map, (¹¹walk) for about for an hour and was ready to go home when he (¹²understand) that someone (¹³walk) behind him. He (¹⁴turn) round and (¹⁵see) a big polar bear. "You must (¹⁶go) back to the zoo!" Alec (¹⁷shout). But the bear (¹⁸go, not). "What my mother (¹⁹say) if I (²⁰take) the bear home?" (²¹think) Alec. He (²²have, no) time for a pet. But the bear stayed with Alec. That night it (²³sleep) near Alec's door, it (²⁴leave, not) the next day and on Monday when Alec (²⁵get) up early to go to school, the bear (²⁶run) behind him. The children (²⁷enjoy) having the bear at school and (²⁸give) it their sandwiches. The bear was so friendly and quiet that the teachers (²⁹like) having it at school too. For Alec it (³⁰be) a happy week. Sadly it all happened in his dream.

1)	b)	
2)	7)	
3)	8)	
4)	9)	
5)	10)	

11)	21) <u>enGer od at reselW01</u>
12)	22)21 (a
13)	23)
14)	24)
15)	25)
16)	20)
17)	27)
18)	28)
19)	29) dd ey (mes ^y) ast sahas
20)	